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SAFEGUARDING TEAM:- Mrs S Brown, Mrs M Brown, Mrs A Steen, Mrs A Douglas and Rev Dr C Glass. 
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Issue No: 1 

3 September 

2020 

WELLY BOOTS/COATS 

It is becoming more apparent that ALL children 

need wellies to be kept in school. Please send in a 

named pair as soon as possible, if you haven’t 

already done so. A coat with a hood MUST be worn 

daily. 

Everyone is back safe and sound! We are off to a gentle start and everyone has managed 

really well with the “New School Day” routines. Staff were truly delighted to welcome 

every child back to Drumrane. We have 15 new children in P1, 1 in P2 and 1 in P6! 

ALL ABOUT OUR CLASS BUBBLES 
These are the things we are doing to keep your child 

safe:- 

 

Playground zones. A class stays strictly in a zone for 

a week. A supervisor is attached to a zone. 
 

Classes stay in their rooms for lessons, meals and if 

it’s wet, “wet play”. 
 

A class bubble has an assigned toilet and each child 

has an individual storage basket. 
 

Regular hand washing first thing and before break 

and lunch. Sanitiser used in between times. 
 

After school clubs are in class bubbles. 

WISH LIST 
Mrs Whyte has spread the word well! It 

would be great if anyone wants to send in J 

cloths, antiseptic wipes, liquid soap or 

Dettol spray over the coming months. 

ROLE OF  PARENTS 
Please ensure that you investigate any new 

cough or covid symptoms your child may 

have. We need you to get them tested 

immediately. If a child is positive, we take 

PHA advice re the closing of bubbles. 

Better safe than sorry if it means schools 

can stay open! 

 
So far we are very happy with arrival and 

departure arrangements without having to 

stagger the day. We don’t envisage 

changing this because it is working so well 

and you are not congregating and it’s all 

going so smoothly. Thank you so much. 

 
Please ensure your child washes their hands 

as soon as they get home. 

TRANSPORT SAFETY 
This is working well. We have heard that 

reusable masks will be provided for 

children using school transport. Buses park 

in the community centre car park which 

eases the parking at school. PLEASE NOTE 

2PM FINISH ON FRIDAY AS USUAL. 

Please be careful and patient as there will 

be more cars on a Friday than normal. 

SEE-SAW 
Please ensure you sign up. Notes will be sent this 

way in future.    App – See Saw Family 

EXTENDED SCHOOL CLUBS 
A timetable is on the website for the After School 

Clubs which start week beginning 14 September. 

You must email Miriam on msmyth727@c2kni.net to 

register your child for a club before Wednesday 

9 September. NO COST. A digital flyer and a 

booking link is on the website for Monday Skill 

School Multi Sport. This has to be paid to Paul. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

Please check the website for a menu change and ignore the original one. Like everything it 

is all trial and error! It’s Cottage Pie next Wednesday! A page of dinner slips for you to 

print off is on the website. Next week is Week 2 of dinners.  
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